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January 12, 2021 

Eric Scott 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Rm 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

 
Peak Ranch Resource, DRMS File M2020-041, Extension Request 

Mr. Scott 

In light of your January 7, 2021 letter regarding the Division’s review of the Peak Ranch Resource 
application, Kilgore Companies LLC dba Peak Materials (the Applicant) requests an extension of the 
staff decision date to March 16, 2021. 

Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  

 
Ben Langenfeld, P.E. 

Greg Lewicki and Associates 


